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To Whom It May Concern:

The Children’s Nursery School leases space at The State Street Congregational
Church at 159 State Street. This letter is to indicate support for the placement of
an appropriate sign that meets city requirements on the fence to the courtyard that
serves the main business entrance of the building. The Children's Nursery School
shares an entrance with the church and does not have a separate on-street presence
from the church.

If you need any additional information, you may contact Anne Hendrix, our office
administrator, at 774-6396, and she can direct your inquiry to the appropriate
person within the church.

Sincerely,

CamillaJ. B tes
Treasurer
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